NeighbourhoodNetwork

Building Better Communities Together

September 25, 2009

The Coyotes

c/o Mark Lavigne
208 Tamarac Trail
Aurora, ON 4G 5V9

Dear Mark, Peter, Burke, Brian and Jim:

On behalf of the Neighbourhood Network team, | wish to thank you for your
generous contribution to our second annual Volunteer Recognition BBQ.

Your choice of music and enthusiastic performance helped make the event a
great success! We received a number of positive comments on how much
people enjoyed the musical entertainment you provided.

Building better communities together was the theme of the evening's
celebration, and thanks to the conftributions from people such as you and
hundreds of other Neighbourhood Network volunteers and supporters, we are
making a tangible difference in our community!

Best regards,

A

Belinda Stronach
Founder, Neighbourhood Network
Executive Vice Chairman, Magna International Inc.

A Magna for Community Initiative
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